RANGER REPORT
November

Hello everyone!
We are close to having our trout in the lake! Cats are still hitting large chunk baits and stink baits. Crappie are hitting pink and green jigs tipped with minnows. Bass have slowed some but are hitting some spinner baits during the warmer part of the day. Even though summer is over and winter is not far away, still come out and enjoy the lake! Take a walk around the lake and watch all the migratory birds stopping in. Hit the bait shop for trout baits or Christmas shopping. A friendly reminder, the speed limit on the lake is 10 mph. Please do not park and block the south east and south west gates giving access to the south part of the lake. The porta-potties are now closed for winter. If the lake is frozen over, no one is allowed to walk on the ice to ice fish. You can stand on the docks and break the ice as needed to fish.  If the rangers come around near closing time, they are just giving friendly reminders about the time the lake closes. The rangers have multiple tasks they have to perform before closing the lake and don’t want to overlook anyone. NO PETS ALLOWED


October Creel Count: Bass-15, Crappie-19, Bluegill-22, Catfish-55, Total-111


All Bass Safely returned to the lake.

